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Supporting local communities

| have long been a supporter of the Bagdad Community Centre and it gave me great pleasure
when the Hodgman Liberal Government provided the organisation with a $30,000 grant for
much needed maintenance, repairs and upgrades.

The grant allowed the Bagdad Community Centre to replace electrical wiring and the floor,
ensuring they can continue to provide valuable services for the local area.

Located in the heart of Bagdad, the Community Club is a great local initiative catering for a
range of needs and activities. The Club acts as a gym for the local schools, an online access
centre, home of the local Volunteer Fire Brigade, child care and even a nine hole Golf Course.
The Community Centre plays an important part in the local community, and it is a pleasure to
see the children, parents and community members coming together to support each other.

The Hodgman Liberal Government is a proud advocate of regional community centres and the
people they represent.

We are committed to working with local communities and ensuring that all Tasmanians can
share in the benefit of a strong economy and sound financial management.



